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Bear Mr.Principal,

Since our talk on Friday about the relation 
between the Royal Victoria College and the University, I have 
read the minutes of Senate;on page l67,item 134, I notice 
that you are to nominate two members of this Committee from 
Senate. I hope it will be possible for yo\^ ££hese 
nominations on Thursday and that also we may^ftiFa^mf discussion 
about suitable members. Dean Hendel must;, of course, be one 
of them,but the other member will also be important.

I do not wish to seem importunate, but 
I do not see anything in the items arising out of the min­
utes that would cover this matter.

■

Yours sincerely,

Warden

The Principal,
McCi11 University.


